
  
  
Dear Registrar, 
  
In our message of 6 August, we communicated a target date of 16 September 2019 to retire 
RADAR and transition to version 2.0 of the Naming Services portal (NSp) for registrars.  After 
further testing, we have decided to postpone this launch date and are in the process of re-
planning the launch.  
  
Version 2.0 of the NSp for registrars will enable the registrar primary contact to manage contact 
roles and authorize additional credentialed users. As part of this upgrade, the RADAR system 
will be retired and the NSp will become the system of record for registrar contact data.   
  
To complete the transition from RADAR to the NSp, the RADAR system will be placed into a 
read-only mode approximately one week prior to the launch of the new version of the NSp. The 
ICANN org will notify users at least five days ahead of the read-only period. 
  
In preparation to gain access to the new portal, we kindly request that you verify that all of 
your contact information is up to date in RADAR as soon as possible. Please also utilize the 
resources listed below to familiarize yourself with the new NSp.   
  
Naming Services portal Resources 

• User Guide: Naming Services portal for Registrars 
• NSp Terms of Use  
• FAQs: Naming Services portal for Registrars 

  
If you have any questions or issues, contact ICANN Global Support at globalsupport@icann.org  
  
Regards, 
Russ Weinstein 
Senior Director, gTLD Accounts and Services 
ICANN 
  

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/nsp-registrar-user-guide-13aug19-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/nsp-terms-of-use-11may18-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/registrar-nsp-faqs-23aug19-en.pdf
mailto:globalsupport@icann.org

